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Jeremy Davis' Appointment Director of Purchasing 
12/19/2023

After Bo Rutherford’s well-deserved retirement earlier this year, we are pleased to announce the 
promotion of Jeremy Davis to Director of Purchasing.  

Jeremy started with Miller in 1999 working 2nd shift as a Shear Operator in Fabrication, then worked in 
the Warehouse and Customer Service before moving to Colorado in 2004. He returned to the Miller 
family in 2011 when he moved back and held positions in the Warehouse and then was the Large 
Wrecker Install Supervisor before joining the Purchasing Team in 2014.

Since joining the Purchasing Team, Jeremy has been an integral part of our operations and has served 
as the Ooltewah Purchasing Manager since 2021. As the Director of Corporate Purchasing, he will now 
be taking an even larger role and overseeing Purchasing Operations for Ooltewah, Greeneville and 
Hermitage.




